From: deb balderstone

Sent: 15/02/2024 1:28:56 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: TRIMMED: DA2021/0669 SUBMISSION OF SUPPORT
Hello

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for extended trading hours for The
Barrenjoey Boathouse, so that they could serve dinner, hopefully 7 nights per week.

How brilliant to have such a stellar team create a stunning venue in this incredible location
that can be shared by locals and visitors alike.

We wholeheartedly support the extended hours. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to
comment.

Yours sincerely

Deb Balderstone

Deborah Balderstone | Soabbox Industries Pty Ltd
Tel:
Emai
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